CROCKETT-CARQUINEZ
FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT

746 Loring Avenue
Crockett, California
94525-1236
(510) 787-2717

March 25, 2021

To:  Contra Costa County Public Works

From: Dean Colombo
Fire Chief

Sub: Red Zone Request

To Whom It May Concern,

The Crockett-Carquinez Fire Department has just received a new piece of apparatus
which will be placed in service at our Station 78 located at 746 Loring Ave. in Crockett. The
new vehicle is significantly longer than anything in our existing fleet measuring 42°. The
combination of this and the relatively narrow street makes both egress and ingress very difficilt
and could result in response delays and potential damage to public and private property.

With this we are requesting that a red zone be placed opposite our Station 78 at the
earliest possible convenience. A meeting between our Captain Angell and representative of your
office has already taken place to lay out the dimensions required. I would like to make myself
available for any questions and can be reached at dcolombo crockett-fire.org or at 510-778-
3069.

Respectfully,

oy

Dean Colombo
Fire Chief



